PM call with President Biden of the
United States: 5 July 2024

The Prime Minister spoke to the President of the United States Joe Biden this
afternoon.


http://www.government-world.com/pm-call-with-president-biden-of-the-united-states-5-july-2024/
http://www.government-world.com/pm-call-with-president-biden-of-the-united-states-5-july-2024/

